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Cornbank Primary School  

Where everyone works together to inspire learners 

 to be their best now and in the future 

Welcome back everyone. We hope you had a wonderful Easter break and 
enjoyed the lovely sunshine.  

 

Our Learning 
Last term we were beginning to talk 
about Spring. We will continue with this 
topic over the next few weeks, thinking 
about planting and spending lots of time 
outdoors observing the environment, 
encouraging children to learn through 
natural curiosity.   
Children have also been busy building 
assault courses, gyms and other 
exercising apparatus so we are going to 
focus on keeping fit and healthy as an 
additional topic. We welcome parents to 
volunteer their skills if they are experts in 
any of these areas.   

 
 

Your views matter 
We are always looking for 

parents’ feedback, comments 
and suggestions. We have a 

‘You Asked We Listened’ 
board in the foyer. Please 
put any suggestions on the 
board and we will try to 

answer them as quickly as 
possible. This can be 
anonymous or named 

suggestions or questions. We 
also welcome suggestions 
and questions from the 
children on this board. 

Transition 
Our theme for transition is ‘Under the Sea.’ We will be working closely with 
the P1 teachers as we introduce this topic; with P1 Children and Pre- School 
nursery children spending lots of time together in the nursery, P1 classrooms 

and playground. Transition calendars have now been issued. 
 

 

Noticeboard 
We regularly update our Nursery noticeboard with information for parents. 

Please check this regularly for new notices. 
 

 Snack Money 
Snack money for the term is £30 payable by Parentpay only please. If you are 

having difficulty with Parentpay please see the school office. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Have you got any questions or suggestions for the ‘We Asked You Listened’ board? 

 


